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TOWN OF YORKTOWN
363 Underhill Avenue, PO. Box 703
Yorktown Heights, NY 10598

This is a resolution adopted by the Town Board of the Town of Yorktown at its regular meeting
held on Tuesday, April 5, 2022.

WHEREAS, the Town of Yorktown solicited bids for the rehabilitation of the basketball court
located at Railroad Park, and

WHEREAS, the bids were opened on March 23, 2021 and the results are summarized as follows:

Peter J. Landi, Inc. $55,000.00
Sport-Tech Construction Corp. $97,500.00

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOILVED, that the bid for the Rehabilitation of Basketball Court
at Railroad Park, be awarded to Peter J. Landi, Inc. at a total bid price of $55,000.00.

Diana L. Quast, Town Clerk
Certified Municipal Clerk

Town of Yorktown

Date: April 6, 2022
To:  Peter Landi, Peter J. Landi, Inc.

e Matthew J. Slater, Town Supervisor
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Adam Rodriguez, Town Attorney
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